
 

 

 

21 March 2023 

Joint Staff 

(Announcement) 

 

 

Video teleconference with General Mark A. Milley, 

Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff, the United States Armed Forces 

 

 

Chief of Staff, Joint Staff, General Yamazaki had a video teleconference with 

Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff, the United States Armed Forces General Mark A. 

Milley on Tuesday, 21 March 2023. 

       

The two leaders reconfirmed that the Japan-U.S. alliance has never been stronger  

and remains the cornerstone of Japan’s security in the most severe and complex  

security environment since WWⅡ. 

 

The two leaders affirmed their commitment to enhance close and seamless 

Japan-U.S. cooperation to strengthen the Japan-U.S. Alliance to deter and respond, 

further expand activities to defend of Japan and enhance peace and stability in the 

region, and facilitate initiatives to promote a FOIP. 
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